Water Resources Department

MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK
555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE  378-3066

R-57292
57293
14246

T-4071

May 14, 1979

H. Vernon Stephens
Route 2, Box 83
Dayton, OR 97114

Dear Mr. Stephens:

We have received your superseding application numbered 57293. We have
also received the affidavit of abandonment regarding that part of the
water right described by Certificate No. 11367.

In accordance with your letter of January 12, 1979, your transfer
application numbered 4071 is being withdrawn from the records of this
office.

Permits will be issued for the use of water from the Willamette River
and its tributaries. However, water may not be available during dry
periods. The water may be needed to satisfy existing rights or minimum
flow standards.

Your applicationsnumbered R-57292 and 57293 are now satisfactory and
will be considered for approval by issuance of permits.

Sincerely,

VESTAL GARNER
Water Rights Engineer
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